
Giraffe Project Christmas appeal 2022 

Give a gift that lasts a lifetime 

Attending school is a matter of course for children in many parts of the world. 

For children growing up in the slums of Nairobi, it is a privilege. 

The Giraffe Project Children’s Charity aims to provide a first-class education for the very deprived 

children in the Nairobi slums, from primary school through college or university. We want these 

children to break the poverty cycle and become established and productive citizens. 

Will you help us achieve this goal? 

When entering boarding school, each child needs a so-called ‘starter pack’ – a collection of items 

and necessities for daily life at school (uniforms, stationery, bedding, toiletries, etc.).  

With this year’s Christmas appeal, we are collecting funds to buy starter packs for 33 of our 

students who will enter boarding school in January 2023. One starter pack costs around 275 

EUR (£240), but any amount is welcome – together we can equip our new students for a successful 

start of their school career! 

You can donate via our JustGiving page at  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/schoolstart2023 

Scanning the QR code will take you right there.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/schoolstart2023


Or why not sponsor a child on a regular basis?  

Our monthly sponsorship rates for 2023 are as follows: 

 £ EUR US$ 
Primary school 30 35 35 
Junior high school 40 46 46 
High school* 70 80 80 
College / University* 70 80 80 

 

Please contact us at sponsorship@giraffeprojetc.org for more information,  

or visit our website: www.giraffeproject.org 

 

We would like to thank all our regular sponsors and donors for your 

continued support in 2022. This means a lot to us, and even more to the 

sponsored children.  

The team at Giraffe Project Children’s Charity 
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